

Waringstown P.S. Nursery News

April 2018



Welcome back!

We trust that everyone enjoyed their Easter break and are ready for the last term in Nursery. This month our topic is **Ourselves** and we will be talking and learning about...

- Babies and what they need
- Parts of our body
- Keeping healthy

items of clothing!

THANK

The letter our name begins with

Please continue to send a waterproof coat with a hood each day so your child can play outside in case we have April showers!
For our topic 'Ourselves' please can you send in a photo of your child as a baby and an item of clothing that they wore as a baby. Please remember to label all photos and

SPONSORED CYCLE

A massive thank you to parents and friends for supporting our fundraising event before Easter.

The total amount raised to date is £360 and this money will go towards purchasing a new outdoor shed and gardening tools and equipment for our children to use. Any outstanding sponsorship money please send to Nursery as soon as possible. Thank you!

PARENT HELPERS

If parents or Grandparents would like to come into the Nursery and help prepare snack with our children (on a Tues or Weds) or read to them in the cloakroom (on a Thursday) please speak to Mrs.

Emerson and sign your name on the sheet on the Parent's Information Board in the Nursery Cloakroom. We really value our parent/Grandparent involvement and your child will love to see you in the Nursery too!

PLEASE SEND £12 NURSERY FUND MONEY FOR APRIL— THANK YOU!

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Tues 10 April – Ezra's Mum visiting with baby Martha

Mon 23 April - Fri 4 May - The Big Pedal

Mon 7 May - Nursery closed for May Bank Holiday

April Birthdays!



Happy birthday this month to Brooke, Daniel Hamill and Elise. We celebrate birthdays on the **Friday following your child's birthday** and will bake a cake in school. Look out for your child's photograph on our birthday board